
 

 

 

 

Dojo Points 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Congratulations to Goldfinches who have won the Mufty day this 

half term! 

 

Cricket 
 

We have been loving our Wednesday cricket lessons this half term 

thanks to the Somerset Cricket Foundation. We are looking forward 

to our cricket tournament next week! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

OPAL 

 
We have been really loving our outdoor space in the sun! The new sports 
at lunchtime have been a big hit and we are enjoying our new areas! 

 
Mud Café- this space is beginning to take shape and we are loving getting 
muddy and creative each lunchtime. 
How can you help? If you have any old pots, pans, cake tins, spoons or 
other kitchen utensils that you are willing to donate we would love to add 
them to our growing collection! 
 
Music area- this area has also been a big hit and we are composing some 
fantastic tunes!  
 
How can you help? Any old pots/ 
pans, bin lids, kegs or old music 
instruments that we could add to 
this space would be greatly 
appreciated!   
 
 
 
 
Stage- This space has had a bit of a make over and we are enjoying putting 
on shows. We also love the dressing up clothes that have been donated. 
How can you help? We are looking for more open ended role play dress up 
items such as scarves, cloaks, hats and bags. 
 
Water area- we are having great fun in the water area and working 
together to solve problems and make the water flow through different 
channels.  
How you can help? If you have any spare guttering, jugs, funnels or 
watering cans we would be very grateful! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Fete 

 
 
Please do let us know if you are able to volunteer, and/or have 

a gazebo that we can borrow! 

 


